
Visiting school 
Hamdard Public School 

Wednesday, May 30, 2012 
 
On Wednesday, May 30, the Consulate-General of Japan held an introductory class on Japanese 

culture for 250 middle-school students at Hamdard Public School in Karachi.  CGJ’s staff 

members introduced a daily life of Japanese children, Japanese custom (e.g. bowing when 

people meet each other) and basic expressions in the Japanese language, etc.  The students 

enjoyed the program very much. 
 

                 

 

                                         

           


